
SGA Executive Meeting Minutes 10/9/24 

Meeting called to order: 9:10 by Izzy Dougan 

Attendees: Izzy Dougan – SGA Executive Vice President; Ben Crawford – SGA Vice President of 

Communications; Paul Boyd – SGA Advisor; Lauren Kimbler – SGA Program Assistant 

Minutes: 

1. Determined that Ben Crawford needs to obtain food handler’s card this week 

2. Discussed placing snacks in the workforce building (business side) in a specialized bin for Sarah’s 

FYE class to prevent the welding students from devouring the lot before the FYE students can 

get to them. Possibly we could install a cabinet to store preservative snacks. Decided that we 

would research putting a cabinet in the workforce building. 

3. Discussed last meeting results: Ben Crawford taking over concessions tasks; Allen Sutton 

meeting; Ben Crawford in ELA giving a presentation. 

4. Paul Boyd put forth that the photographer will be on the Clarkston Campus 10/10, during the 

barbecue.  

5. Confirmed that Izzy Dougan will talk to Brian about wearing the Dub suit for the BBQ. 

6. Discussed the possibility of doing the Haunted Palouse. Determined that student interest needs 

to be present before we go forward. If we do go forward it might be that we charge $20 per 

ticket instead of just $5 to better ensure that the students who sign up will actually go. 

7. Discussed costume contest prizes. Determined that 1st place gets $25 movie gift card and T-shirt, 

and 2nd place gets $15 Crumble Cookie gift card. 

8. Discussed Thanksgiving baskets. Proposed that we do a food drive to support the Thanksgiving 

baskets.  

9. Paul Boyd reported that the Culture Club would not be started unless five members joined. 

Advertising is necessary. 

10. Discussed Frisbee Golf: no reports. 

11. Izzy Dougan motioned that the Clarkston SGA would not be travelling to the Walla Walla 

campus, this motion was seconded by Ben Crawford. 

  

Meeting Adjourned: 10:31 by Ben Crawford 

 

 


